

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

Dr F C Allen Lawrence Eans as

Dear Phog;

May I thank you for your work, suggestions and favors granted -- in the recent KAGA tournament here at alub--- The attendance was not as large as was expected, but can be blamed to the weather-- not our advance publicity.

Weel that those who were here, enjoyed theirselves and returned home with a friendly feeling toward Lawrence Country Club-- not only our fine course, but nour hospitality as well-- and with a desire to return in the future.

So what effort was placed forth, was really worth it--again; Thanks a ''Millyun'' for your part.

Financial report; will go to all Clubs members of State Ass'n soon. Cordially yours